
ABOUT: The Board of Directors are elected by PFC 
members to represent them in setting policy and 
ensure the financial well-being of the Co-op. 

Member-owners are encouraged to participate in 
the Co-op’s decision-making process and to attend 
monthly board meetings. Time is set aside for public 
comments at the start of each meeting. Have a 
topic you would like the board to consider? 
The deadline for member requested agenda items is 
two weeks before the scheduled meeting. Contact 
president@peoplesfood.coop for more information.

 NEXT BOARD MEETING:
July’s meeting will take place on Wednesday, 
July  16th from 6:30PM to 8PM. on zoom. See the 
website under “Board News” for a link to the agenda 
and zoom connection.
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(though, around Ann Arbor, this is not always true), and there are always limits to what can be done 

that way, but I think it’s like many lifestyle choices that we make: once one is in the habit of thinking 

of it as an option, it’s easier for it to become a good default.  For us, that I (or we) can bike places 

also allows us to be a one car family.  And, of course, we are very concerned about the direction the 

world is going with climate change and what that is going to mean for the next generation.  Being 

able to do things like bike downtown to the co-op to shop is a small step in the direction of addressing 

that concern, and (especially with the weather we have at the moment!) a pleasant way to spend a 

Saturday morning.

How does the co-op fit into a commitment to more sustainable living?

I think the co-op’s support of local food sources and sustainably produced and organic food aligns 

directly with the idea of working toward a sustainable lifestyle more broadly.

PFC Mission Statement: “The People’s Food Co-op of Ann Arbor provides 

our community with accessible, sustainable, local food and household 

products as an economically just, member-owned business.

Do you have a co-op story you’d like to share? Has the PFC led to a new or unexpected friendship, a 

feeling of connection to your community, or a fresh way of thinking about food? We’d love to connect 

with members about the way PFC shows up in your life. If you’d like to share your story, email 

vicepresident@peoplesfood.coop.
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